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Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee,
I write to support Rep. Rana’s proposed LD 1259, which protects our 10th 
Amendment rights under the Constitution. Simply put, Maine Law Enforcement 
should serve the interests of our citizens, not of federal government agencies. Maine 
local and state police should focus on keeping our communities safe, not on detaining 
nonviolent immigrants, and Maine people should not foot the bill for federal 
immigration enforcement. We should reject federal overreach in every form, and 
especially when it diverts Maine taxpayer dollars from their stated purpose.
Thank you for your time,
E.C. Dubois


